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What is EHCF?
A look inside

the newsletter: In the mid-1980’s, a small, dedicated group of Echo Hill counselors
pondered the dramatic impact of Echo Hill’s close-knit community on
campers of all ages and backgrounds. Wanting to share this “Echo Hill

LETTER FROM Magic” with those in greatest need, the group set out to raise funds and

build a vehicle to advance their goals. A non-profit was born, consisting
THE BOARD - 2

of an all-volunteer board of directors with no paid staff. With difficulty at

first, enough money was raised to send a child to camp. After a while, we

PARENT
TESTIMONIAL -3 summer. We then began dreaming of serving even more children, and

were thrilled when we were able to send two children to camp in one

Echo Hill Camp enthusiastically supported this goal.
DONOR LIST - 4

More than 30 years later, the commitment to our mission is stronger than

CALL FOR ever. The community that supports EHCF is rightly proud of the
BOARD organization and our collective accomplishments. We now send 15-20 kids
MEMBERS AND to camp per summer for a total of 40-60 weeks of camp. Our ability to do

CAMPERSHIP this depends entirely on the amazingly supportive Echo Hill community
APPLICATION - 8 who share our passion for Echo Hill and for giving this experience to
those who cannot afford it themselves. Thank you again for your support,
without you none of this would be possible.
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To our dedicated Friends of the Echo Hill

Campership Fund...

We are honored that you have stuck with
us through such a trying time for
everyone. While we missed a summer
during our break away from normal
activities in 2020 due to COVID-19, your
Board of Directors worked tirelessly to
find ways to fund experiences for our
kids one way or another that would
enrich their lives and make things just a
bit easier for families in need.

Last summer, although camps were not
back their typical capacity, we were
lucky to be able to send 12 kids to camp.
And, we are happy to report that, as
recounted to us by the families and Echo
Hill Camp, the camperships were a
resounding success! We could not have
done this without the continued support
of each and every one of our donors, our
all-volunteer Board members and so
many others that strive to make these
experiences come to fruition.

This winter as we start to put together a plan for
the coming summer and dream about “Christmas
in July,” we take stock in all that has gone right
this year, build upon the positives and focus on the
all the good things to come in 2022. This summer,
we are very hopeful that camp will be back to full
capacity and normal operations. We are actively
recruiting for new campership applicants and
looking forward to our current campership kids
rising up to their next level as campers.

Finally, as this year comes to a close, | would like
to thank you in advance for any donation, big or
small, that you might be able to make to the Echo
Hill Campership Fund. A donation can be made
online at www.ehcf.org or sent to Echo Hill
Campership Fund, P.O. Box 5923, Bethesda, MD
20824.

Sending you “peaceful, easy feelings” for the
holiday season.

Sincerely,

Echo Hill Campership Fund Board


http://www.ehcf.org/
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Parent Testimonial

WRITTEN BY "AN ETERNALLY GRATEFUL
MOTHER"

I’'ve tried to write this email a number
of times and the words are hard to
find to thank you enough for my
daughters campership to Echo Hill. |
just picked her up this past weekend
after her two weeks. Honestly, tears
come to my eyes when | see how
happy she is and how free and
excited she is. She loves camp and
she spent this past school year
hoping to attend again this past
summer. The activities, the staff, the
counselors have done so much for
her.

Your
confribution
makes all the

difference.

She is constantly telling such fun
stories of camp with such joy on her
face. She loves spending the morning
in the water sailing, bageliing and
swimming. | can’t believe she can
sailll She loves it. She has hung her
awards up in her room. She has such
stories about the night time
activities, her lunch table, all the
people she has met. Her tent
counselors were wonderful and so
good for her. Camp has done so
much for her self confidence, self
esteem, general happiness and |
thank you. She could not have all
these things and all these
experiences without your support. |
hope in the future my circumstances
will improve and | will be able to give
back in some way for all my child has
received.



A HUGE thank you
to our donors!

Thank you for
making our Giving
Tuesday
fundraiser such a
success.

We raised over
$3,500, which will
be matched by
TWO generous
donors.

Thank you 2019, 2020, and 2021 donors!

$15,000 and Above $5,000 - $10,000
Robert N. Alfandre Anonymous

Foundation Potter Charitable Fund

Nicole Alfandre Halbreiner Peter & Christine Boyd

Healy Foundation
Richard L. Levin Family
Foundation
Amy & Bruce Mehlman
Emily & Marc Porter



$1,000 - $4,999
David & Sue Boyd
Neil & Lisa Brierley — in memory of Tim Brierley
Edwards LifeSciences
Bob Gibb - in memory of Hilary Laytham Vice
Family of A] Goodman
Patrick Gorman
Sara & Kevin Kiesler
Kristin Kiesler
Linda & Warren MclLaine
Peter Rice
Samuel Rocks - in memory of Cristy Rocks
Surfing Veggie Farm Foundation
Viasat
Meaghan MclLaine Vergow

$500 - $999
Anonymous (2) Sam Ackerman
John Bailey Lisette Bralow
David & Nancy Balliet Ronnie Edelman
Bob Gibb Rachel Hertz
Nick Kirsch Charlotte Otis
Samuel Picard Julia Pool

Posner-Wallace Foundation
Lee & Susan Stamford - in memory of Blake Stamford



Up to $499

Brittani Alexander Anonymous (/74)

AOL Foundation Amazon Smile

Chris Atkinson Julie (Rice) Blyman

Julia Boelte Meghan Bracewell
Peggy Bracewell - in honor of Henry Schmitt & Charles Bracewell
Michael Bralow Michael & Teresa Brown
Sarah & Derek Bupp Annie E. Casey Foundation
Christy Concannon & Craig Schultz Caitlin Coslett
/suzsanna Danko Monica Desai

Peter Dworkin Harris Feinsod
Facebook Giving Tuesday Match Thomas Fox

Francois Furstenberg David Gardner

Annie Gaillard - in honor of Penny and her mom

David Geddes Bob Gibb

Marti Gilbert Katharine Hope Gordon
Philip Graham Sohini Sonia Gupta

Mike & Janie Hahn Christine Hart

Dawn Hamilton - in memory of Tommy Raskin

Megan Heffernan Sam Hollin

Belle Hornblower Crickett Redmond Kerrebrock
Amy Kitzen Marc Kraft

Lamah Langlais Jon Lenara

Neil Levine — in memory of Paul “Monkee” Graboff

Beatrice Lewis Sharon Littig

The Lucas Boys Alan Macleod

Ellen Lichtman - in memory of Penny’s mom, Sue



Jennifer Manner

Ben Martin

Annie Otis

Liza J. Piorko

Allison Preiss

QVC

Marcia Reilly

Hannah Rocks

Maximus Ruehrmund

Sue & John Schick

Henry Schmitt

Priscilla Schmitt - in honor of Henry Schmitt
Nancy Kauder Schreiber
Henry Shapiro

Lauren Kozloff Sinrod
Adam Skolnik

Jacqueline Viess Sornstein
Geoffrey Sternlieb - in honor of Nick Kirsch
Natika & Patrick Stewart
Brigitte & Frank Sterrett
Caitlin Stroud

Jacquetta Szathmari
Judith R. Weltmann
Bridgette Wunder

Matt Young & Carrie Fong
Kiva & Dan Zytnick



Call for Board Members

This year the Board is actively looking for
additional volunteers. We know that each of you
have a special place in your heart for the summers
you and/or your children have spent at camp. Now
is the time to pay it forward and join us in our
mission. Whether you have experience in
fundraising, social media, accounting, or just want
to bring a good idea and some additional energy
to the Board, we’d love to hear from you. You can
email us at info@ehcf.org.

2022 Campership Application
s available here - Please
share!

We need your
help.

You can donate
today, or join
our Board!
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We send kids to ca:ﬁp

Stay in touch
with us!

ECHO HILL CAMPERSHIP FUND:
PO BOX 5923
BETHESDA MD 20824-5923

M INFO@EHCF.ORG

n @ECHO.FUND

@ @EHCFUND
(NEW INSTAGRAM
ACCOUNT!)
WWW.EHCF.ORG



mailto:info@ehcf.org
https://forms.gle/dK6CnfTMEcrFYjSK8

